"LET US DO GOOD" Fundraiser

THE REDWOOD CLUB

2680 Schurz Avenue Bronx, NY 10465

Saturday, September 17, 2022

Doors open at 3:00 pm





The Genovese Family will be hosting their 4th annual BBQ fundraiser in honor of the memory of their son and brother Matthew Genovese at the Redwood Club in Throgs Neck. All proceeds will go to a memorial fund in Matt's name to support the work of the Stephen Siller Tunnel to Towers (T2T) Foundation.

For a donation of \$25, guests will be able to partake in a BBQ with one ticket for a complimentary beer or wine. Kids (12 and under) are free. In addition to accepting donations, there will be an array of raffled gift baskets, prizes, a 50/50 raffle, music and entertainment.

In January of 2016, the Genovese Family of Country Club suffered the tragic loss of their son and brother Matt Genovese. Matt loved his country and was a supporter of many charities like the Stephen Siller Tunnel to Towers (T2T) Foundation. T2T embodies many of the values that Matt felt so passionately about, especially their work to support the sacrifice of veterans and first responders.

If you are unable to attend the fundraiser, you can show your support by making a donation online at the below link or email: https://dogood.t2t.org/mattsgrandoldpacers on how you can make a cash or check donation.